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Undergraduates enrolled in the Department of Communication’s Professional &
Technical Communication (PTC) and Advertising & Public Relations (APR)
undergraduate degree programs worked as writers for this weekend’s multiple
editions of Innovation News.

Published on the web as the stories were filed and in print on six separate
occasions the following DOC students contributed to the publication by reporting:
Mackenzie Cadotte (1st year APR), Alecia Crawford (2nd year APR), Caitlin Shapiro
(3rd year PTC), Matt Wolff (1st year APR), Ashley Mc Caslin (2nd year APR),
Danielle Gotschall (3rd year PTC), Torie Bonnet (2nd year APR), Dawn Dewald (4th
year APR), Jennifer Wilkens (1st year APR), Deb Schleede (1st year PTC), Joy
Jerome (1st year APR) and Laura Kelley (1st year APR).

The Innovation News covered RIT’s alumni annual homecoming, “Brick City” and

was a collaboration between The Department of Communication and
Photojournalism.



